BICYCLE AND SCOOTER RIDERS

Children older than 10 years of age may ride bicycles and scooters to and from school.

Children riding bicycles and scooters to and from school are to use the main gates in Russell Street or
Macquarie Road. PARENTS/ CAREGIVERS who allow their children to ride to and from school have
the RESPONSIBILITY for ensuring that their children KNOW and USE the road rules and correct hand
signals. It is advisable for parent/caregivers to select the safest route to and from school and insist
that this is the only route to be used. Please ensure that the compulsory safety helmet is worn by

your child.

To prevent thefts of bicycles, it is recommended that some form of locking device be used on all
bicycles and that they be stored in the bike rack.




